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TimelineKey project features:
•	 Increasing the capacity through the intersection from  

two lanes to four lanes
•	 Installing traffic lights and a pedestrian crossing across 

Cleveland–Redland Bay Road and Anita Street
•	 Separated cycle tracks
•	 Upgraded footpaths
•	 Improved bus stops.

What’s next?
The Anita Street intersection upgrade will commence 
construction in August 2020. Works will include:
•	 Site clearance including removal of trees. The contractor 

will engage a qualified arborist to remove the trees to 
minimise impacts to remaining vegetation. TMR can 
advise that fauna spotters and catchers will be in place 
throughout the works. If any wildlife is located, it will be 
relocated to a safe environment where possible.

•	 Drainage works in preparation for roadway construction.
Contact us
The project team is committed to working closely with the 
community throughout the project.
For more information about this project, or to register for 
updates, contact the project team:
Email: 	 metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au
Phone: 	07 3066 4338 (During business hours.  
	 Standard call charges will apply)

Cleveland–Redland Bay Road upgrade 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is undertaking a package of works in order to upgrade 
Cleveland–Redland Bay Road. This $60 million project has been divided into three stages:
•	 Stage one: 	 Resurfacing key sections of Cleveland–Redland Bay Road. Complete.
•	 Stage two: 	 Upgrading the Anita Street intersection. Construction starting soon.
•	 Stage three: 	 Duplicating Cleveland–Redland Bay Road, north from the Anita Street intersection.  

	 Planning to commence late 2020, construction to start in 2021.

Stage two – Anita Street intersection upgrade

Benefits:
•	 Improved traffic flow on Cleveland–Redland Bay Road

The four-laning of the Anita Street intersection,  
which will then continue north via the next stage of 
the Cleveland–Redland Bay Road project, will help to 
reduce congestion along Cleveland–Redland Bay Road, 
improving traffic flow and ensuring that residents and 
visitors to the Redlands are able to get to where they’re 
going more quickly and efficiently.  

•	 Safer intersection for motorists, pedestrians and  
bicycle users 
Installing traffic lights at the Anita Street intersection 
makes entering and exiting Cleveland–Redland Bay  
Road safer and easier for the more than 200 households 
who use Anita Street, whether that is by car, on foot or  
by bike.

•	 Improved, safer facilities for bicycle riders
The use of separated bicycle tracks will be continued 
throughout the Cleveland–Redland Bay Road upgrade. 
These cycle paths are separated from the road as well as 
other footpath users, encouraging bicycle riders of all 
ages and abilities. 

•	 Improved utilities 
The intersection upgrade will also improve utilities such 
as drainage.


